
Rick Combs      931.380.0081 
Jerry Kirk      615.289.4945 
Hugh Langley      931.381.6455 
Jack Love      931.388.1089 
Fred Porter      931.388.8088 
Dennis Stephen      931.619.0329 
Rick Whitley      931.626.6628  

 

Andrew Phillips  Pulpit 
Chad Landman     Education 
Jack Malone     Senior Adults 
Jonathan  Winchester    Missions/Evangelism 
Jon  David  Schwartz  Youth 

Rick Barker  
Josh Bishop 
Bobby Bishop   
Matt Bowling    
Shawn Butterfield      
Hollis Carpenter      
Barry Christian 
Jon-Micah Clanton 
Dennis Cofer 
Jon Compton 
Jordan Compton 
Darren Dykes 
Ben Farris 
Dwayne Fulks 
Randy Goodwin 
Tim Gordon 
Tommy Gore 
Rob Graham 
Jim Grimes 

Vance Hendrickson 
Mark-Aaron Hilliard 
John Lawson 
Josh Love 
Michael Miller 
Andy Nielsen 
Robert Patrich 
Wayne Phillips 
Jody Pigg 
Jim Robinson 
Austin Simmons 
Jeff Skelton 
Stephen Smith 
Monte Tatom 
Kevin Thompson 
Ricky Thompson 
Doug Wilburn 
Andrew Williams 
Doug Williams 
Larry Winchester 
Ken Young        

Monday – Thursday  8AM – 3:30 PM 
Friday  8:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

Phone  931.388.4796 
Fax  931.388.4797 

graymere@graymere.com 
graymere.com 

Sunday 9:00 AM 
Sunday Bible Study 10:15 AM 

Sunday 6:00 PM 
Wednesday Bible Study 6:30 PM 

Mondays 9AM—4PM 

931.540.0174 

Connections 
Charter Channel 195   
Wednesdays 7 PM, 

Sundays 5 PM 
CPWS Channel 13   
Sundays 7:30 PM 

Sunday Morning Worship 
Charter Channel 195   

Sundays 8 AM 

 

3.10.2024 
442 

59 
501 
339 
221 

$22,714.00 
 291 

$27,500.00 

Week of 
In Person AM 
Online 
Total 
Bible Class 
Sunday PM  
Contribution 
Wednesday PM 
Budget 

MARCH 13,  2024 

 Even though we lost an hour of sleep, we were blessed to be able to wor-
ship together on Sunday and enjoy that extra hour of daylight on Sunday even-
ing. As we continue our series in Colossians, we have come to the halfway point 
of the book. If you would like to prepare for next Sunday morning, be sure to 
read Colossians 3:1-11. On Sunday evening, many of our teens were able to be 
part of the area-wide at West 7th Church of Christ. Many of our younger children 
are preparing for Lads to Leaders, and the convention is coming soon. Over the 
next couple of weeks, our young ladies will have opportunities to speak and lead 
worship in our Ladies Bible Class. On April 10th, we will have a Kingdom Focus 
Wednesday focused on letting our Lads to Leaders participants lead our wor-
ship. It will be followed by our Lads to Leaders puppet shows. Let’s encourage 
our children as they prepare over the next few weeks! 
 Last Wednesday night, we were blessed to have Mitch Henry speak to us. 
He was one of the speakers for REVIVAL, the youth ministers retreat, and he 
stayed to teach our combined class in the Fellowship Hall. One of the lessons he 
shared was featured in a book that he has just published, and he left us several 
copies. It is a fund raiser for Agape, so you can just put the payment into the 
donation can in the Fellowship Hall. It was encouraging to hear about the good 
work being done on Faulkner’s campus, the baptisms taking place, and the fact 
that young people are being reached with the gospel.  
 Another Graymere event that provided a great time of fellowship and 
growth was the Spring Men’s Retreat. I am thankful for the hard work of Darren 
Dykes, Jon Compton, and others who made that opportunity available. Our 
Men’s ministry has already planned some great things this year, from the 
Wednesday night Bible class to regularly scheduled men’s breakfasts, to re-
treats. If you haven’t been part of the men’s ministry but you would like to get 
involved, the Wednesday night Bible class is a great place to start.  
 We have a lot of great information on our website and on our Facebook 
page, and one of those resources is a recording of the recent Technology 
Awareness seminar. We live in a world where people are constantly finding 
ways to use technology as part of scams or identity theft, and this video will 
help arm us against those challenges. It is available on our Facebook page.   
 As we get close to the end of the month, let’s remember that there will be 
several guests with us on March 31, Easter Sunday. It might be a good oppor-
tunity for you to invite someone to join us for worship. Let’s be sure we are on 
the lookout for guests and are doing everything we can to make them feel wel-
come. Let’s keep learning and growing together! 

Sunday’s Messages 
AM – In Him #6: Things Above (Colossians 3:1-11) 

PM – Alpha and Omega #7: Before the Throne (Revelation 19-20) 



Donna Staggs, Judy Mabry, Dotty King, Laurie & Doug Moss, Nell Gilliam, Jane Nicholas, Jew-
ell Crockett, Rose Thomas, Evelyn Brewer, Cathy Sellers Cullum, Dot Mayfield, Grady Byrd, 
Ron Beck, James Dickey, Diana Goad, Randy Baker, Cody Jones, Bevin Lyle, Sammy Brooks, 
Sandra Aldridge, James Reedy, Johnsie Lewis, Betty Jackson, Brittany James, Rebecca 
Burgett, Terri Baker, Mary Jo McGee, Shelby Yates, Stan Pinkleton, Tricia Lawrence, Bella 
Miller, Tom Yates, Dianna Bray, Joby Smith, Sherwin McNeese, Mandy Self, Mable Delk, Jim 
Baker, Susan Bishop, Pat Davis, Ray Davis, Roy & Joyce Cochran, Virginia Lindsey, John 
Markham, Nancy Hunter, Shannon Johnson, Mary Foster, Malaika Ballard, JB Long, David 
Carpenter, Lowell Burke, Hilda Vaughan, Jessica Burke, Shawn Butterfield 

 

 

David Carpenter (son of Sara Carpenter) 
- moved to Shepherd Center (Atlanta) for 
rehab  
 
Lowell Burke (father of Cody Burke) -
dismissed home 
 
Hilda Vaughan— Vanderbilt; fall 
 
Jessica Burke— fall; broken ribs 
 
Shawn Butterfield -  open heart surgery 
March 21 
 
Ray Pace -  dismissed home 

The ladies of the congregation are 
invited to a baby shower for Ellie 
& Chase Butterfield, Sunday, 

March 17th, from 1:30-3:00pm in the edu-
cational foyer. Ellie is registered at Target, 
Walmart, Amazon, & Lily Jane. It's a 
girl!!  

Dear Graymere church family, 

We want to express our sincere 
gratitude for the outpouring of love 
and abundant generosity you all 
shared with us recently through 
your many gifts for our house 
warming and for the time many of 
you shared in helping us to move.  

It is truly a blessing to be a part of 
such a loving, caring, benevolent 
church family. 

Sincerely, The Terry Family 
Dawson, AJ & Michael 

The ladies of the congregation are 
invited to a bridal tea honoring 
Claire Martin, bride elect of Al-

len Mote. Allen is the son of Alisa & Leslie 
Mote. The tea will be Sunday, March 24th, 
from 1-2:30pm in the educational foyer. 
They are registered at Ye Peddler, Amazon, 
Target & Zola.  

We extend our sympathy to the 
family of Billy Prince, father of An-
nette Dykes. Funeral services were 
conducted earlier today, in lieu of 
flowers, donations can be made to 
Churches of Christ Disaster Relief 
Effort, PO Box 111180 
Nashville, TN 37222-1180.  

Graymere Men's Breakfast 
will be Saturday, April, 13th 
at 8am at Graymere Hall. 
Please see signup sheets at 
all entrances.   

Mark your calendars for 
Blood Assurance's blood 

mobile that will be here Wednesday, 
March 20th, from 9am-1pm.  

mailto:arjejemisupanton@hotmail.com
mailto:nbcsolo@gmail.com
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